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      Sheriff’s Deputies Investigate Stabbing 
 
 

Town of Clay, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a 

stabbing that occurred overnight in the Town of Clay. 

 

At approximately 4:00 am this morning, Sheriff’s Deputies along with members of the New 

York State Police, responded to a reported stabbing that just occurred outside of the Pine 

Hollow Apartment complex, located at 4109 Pine Hollow Drive in the Town of Clay.  Deputies 

investigating the stabbing report that the victim, a 26 year old male, was standing outside of the 

apartment building when an unknown approached him and stabbed in the upper back. The 

suspect, only described as a white male, fled the scene on foot prior to deputies arriving.  The 

victim transported to Upstate University Hospital where he currently listed in stable condition 

and is expected to survive. 

 

Detectives from the Sheriff’s Criminal Investigation Division are continuing to investigate the 

incident. Anyone with information on the stabbing is asked to contact Sheriff’s Detectives by 

calling 315-435-3081 or by sending an anonymous tip via Tip411. 
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